
( typevvri t ing) (To Dr. Laurason Bro~n, saranac) 

Baltimore, Oct. 5th, 1998. Dear Bro .. n: 

';Je are all very much distressed to hear of yo·v.r illness, but Thomas gives a ver~.r favorable account of you and I 81:.'1 sure you ·will be all right for next year. so many young fellov.cs seem to be tal\:en clo·;,'11 this year with tuber-culosis. I have two young friends in the Physiolot;iC2-l Laboratory who have been attaclced. 
'.7i th kind regards and best wishes. 

Sincerely yom~s, 

V{ffi Osler 


